

INDIAN SCHOOL DARSAIT TERM II – JANUARY 2019 PERIODIC TEST-II ENGLISH



1/2 X 2 = 1

pg - 1

	Max.Marks:20
Class: V Sec:	Time:1 hr
Date: 22-01-19	Roll No:
Name:	

General Instructions

Q.II

Q.III

ISD/PT2/ V/ ENGLISH/2018-19

- 1. All the questions are compulsory
- 2. Answer all questions in a separate paper

Section - A (Unseen Comprehension)

Q. I Read the following passage and answer the questions given below:-

The story of modern pizza as we know began in Naples, Italy, in the late 1800s. Baker Raffaele Esposito is usually given credit for baking the first pizzas with tomato sauce, cheese, and toppings. According to legend, pizza was popularized when Esposito was asked to make a pizza for Italian King Umberto I and Queen Margherita when the royal pair visited Naples in 1889. Esposito allegedly baked three different pizzas. The Queen's favourite was the one in which Esposito had designed in honor of Italy's red, white, and green flag. It had basil, mozzarella cheese, and tomato sauce. Esposito named it Pizza Margherita in her honor. Pizza, however, failed to immediately take hold in Italy. As Italian immigrants came to the United States, however, pizza came with them. In 1905, the first United States pizzeria was established in New York City. The pizzeria, called Lombardi's, still operates today. Soon, other pizzerias in New York City and beyond appeared. By World War II, pizza was one of America's most popular foods. In the 1950s, the Totino family, of Minnesota, was thought to have produced the first frozen pizzas.

I. State whether true or false:

1. By World War I, pizza was one of America's most popular foods._____

2. In the 1955s, the Totino family, of Minnesota, was thought to have produced the first frozen pizzas.______

1 X 2 = 2

II. Answer the following:
1. Why is Baker Raffaele Esposito usually given credit for?

2. What was Queen Margherita's favourite pizza?

Section - B (Literature)

Write the meanings of:
1. ecstatically

2. miraculous

Frame interesting sentences:-

	1.	proceeded 2. valuable	
			1 ½ x 2 = 3
Q.IV		Answer the following questions:-	
	1.	How according to Mr. Banks and Robertson Ay was, Mary Poppins different from the previous nanny?	
	2.	Who was Sindbad? Why did he travel across the world?	1/ W 2 - 1
Q.V		Give reference to the context:-	½ X 2 = 1
	1.	"Oh, no please. They're too young. It wouldn't be good for them."	
	a)	Who is the speaker?	
	b)	Who are 'they' referred to?	
	٥,	Section - C (Grammar)	
0.7/1		Fill in the blanks choosing the correct verb from the bracket:	½ X 2 = 1
Q.VI	1.	Shaila and Vaidehi (was/ were) planning for a trip.	
	1. 2.		•
Q.VII	2.	Rewrite the sentences from active to passive:-	1 X 2 = 2
Q.VII	1.	The boy teased the girl.	
	2.	He opens the door.	
Q.VIII.		Rewrite the sentences from passive to active:-	1 X 2 = 2
Q.VIII.	1.	A picture is drawn by me.	
	2.	The letter was posted by Alice.	
O IV	2.		4 2 2 2
Q.IX.	1.	Pick out the adverbs from the given sentences and mention its kind:- The girl sang sweetly.	1 X 2 = 2
	2.	She has travelled everywhere.	
		Section – D (Composition)	3x1=3
Q.X.		Complete the conversation between a waiter and a customer in a restaurant by writing suitable dialogues in the blanks given below: Waiter:- Good Morning Sir.	
		customer:- Can I have	
		Waiter:- Sure Sir. Would you	
		waiter Ok Sir. Mank you	
		Customer :-	

2. valuable